
                                                                         
     

Halton Hills Quilters’ Guild Newsletter2017-2018 

                        Mailing Address:  P.O. Box 74064             Meeting Location: 

                                                                              260 Guelph Street         Hillcrest United Church 

                                                                              Georgetown, On           8958 Trafalgar Road, Halton Hills  

                                                         We’re on the Web: www.hhqg.ca     4th Monday of each Month at 7:00p 

President’s Message 
 
  
Hi Everyone, 
 
Hope you had a good Christmas and New Year.   
 
I’m in Florida for December and Jan.  I’ve done some quilting since 
the weather is a little cool here.  I’m working on a crazy quilt to 
use up some of my scraps.  See picture attached.   Other than that, 
Tony (my husband) and I have been relaxing and enjoying our 
time away.   
 
Hope you are getting some time in the sewing room on these cold 
days. 
 
See you soon. 
 
  

 
                                                               

    
 

Your 2017 – 2018 Executive 
 
President:                          Sue Luque                                                                                                                  

(905) 877-8602 

Past President: N/A 

Vice President: Judy Makinson 
 (905) 877-4338  
Treasurer: Judy Mair 

 (905) 450-680 

Secretary/                         Sue Luque 
Website Editor:                (905) 877-8602 

Programs: Marion Baidacoff  
                                            (905) 702-1162 
Membership:  Chris Hoover 

 (289) 891-7978 

Head Librarian: Susan FitzGerald 

 (905) 864-2036 

Workshops: Mary Merry 

 (905) 878-6237 

Community Outreach:    Donna Thompson 

                                            (905) 877-0592         

Publicity: Sue Phillips 

 (905) 878-7601 

Newsletter Editor: Sandra Castator 

 (905) 838-2144 

 

Non-Executive Position 
Hearts & Hugs:  June Ball 

                                             (905) 873-2261 

50/50 Draw: Diane Evans 

Photographer Anne Balanyk 

Snacks: Sheila Barrington 

Sew & Chat: Carrie Latendresse 

 

January 2018 

 

 
Pieceful Pieces 

Established 1991 



  Things to Bring to the Next 
Meeting:  
            Jan 22.2018 
 
Raffle Tickets/Money 
Name Tag 

Coffee/Tea Cup  

Show and Share 

Library Books  

Items for the Freebie Table  

Fat Quarter Draw — Odds and Ends 

Membership dues and Application 

Patience, understanding, fellowship  

and a sense of humour.  

 

 
 

Draw Winners 
 
Library 
 
Carrie Latendresse 
Dodie Ryan 
 
50/50 Draw 
Pearl Sawden 
 
Fat Quarter Theme  
 
                  Irene Rushworth 
 
Theme for Jan is “Be Happy, Don’t 
Worry” (happy/playful theme)  
 
Membership 
 
             Mattie Spencer 
             Kathy Worster 
 
Congratulations Ladies. 

Membership 

The November meeting consisted of 42 members 
and 5 guests attending.  

 
 

Chris Hoover 
  

 

 

 
 

     
 

 

 

 

 
Newsletter Deadline 
 

Sandy 
 
 
 

 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
                              

 

 
   

                              

2018 Program 
 

January Program 
 
“Scrap Attack” 
 
We will be seeing several examples of 
scrap quilts made from easy patterns and 
will even take some of those patterns 
home.  
 
Also don’t forget that we are looking for 
your bright, happy quilts for show and 
share. We need to conquer the winter 
blues. 
 
    
                         Marian Baidacoff 

 
 

Workshops                

There will be no workshops until the 
spring. 
 
                           Mary Merry 
 
 
 
 
 
 

January Treats 
 
Mary Merry 
Mary Ann Ellwood 
Sue Phillips 
Margaret Newey 
 

 

 
 
  
Sheila 

 Barrington 
 

 
 
 

HHQG Newsletter Advertising 
 

Monthly fees: 
 
¼ page AD for $20, $10 for members 
Business card AD for $10, $5 for members  
Your advertisement should be in a .jpeg or plain text 
format. 
 
 

 



  

 

Outreach Projects 
 
I hope everyone had a restful holiday and managed to squeeze in a bit of sewing. I’m 
looking forward to seeing the four quilts that went home at the November meeting to be 
quilted. Remember you can leave the binding for members who like to do hand sewing. I will 
have more quilts at our meeting that are ready to be quilted.  
We will be discussing our upcoming Outreach Day, making drawstring bags for the Days for 
Girls organization. We are sewing on Tuesday, February 27, 2018 at the Trinity United 
Church in Acton. Time 9 am until 3 pm. If you are only able to come for a few hours that 
would be great. Bring your lunch, sewing machine and accessories, patience and a smile.  
I will bring samples of the bags and discuss this more at our January meeting.  

Happy sewing    

 
Donna Thompson Outreach Coordinator 

 

Treasure’s Report                                

Pleased to give you our December Closing Balances: 

General Account…..$3965,73 

Investment Savings…$10,932.91 

Raffle Account……….$3,505.75 

This all shows we have a stable financial accounting to take us into the 

Next couple of years, before the need of a “Quilt Show’. 

 

                                        Judy Mair Treasurer 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please let me know if anyone needs a hug. 

 

                    June 

                    905-873-2261 

Hearts & Hugs 

Please let me know if anyone needs a hug. 

 

                    June 

                    905-873-2261 

                   junemaryball@gmail.com   



 

QUILT WINNER 
 
 

This is a picture of the lady that won the quilt 
Her name is Maria Ireland can not remember were she came from I have 
emailed her to ask, it was a quiet away she had to come 
She was so excited about winning the quilt and had a few from her since 
telling me how she and her friends love it, nice lady and a quilter.     
 
Anne 
 
 

  
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



 
 

  


